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Newsletter – Thursday 8th November 
 

Jumpstart Students Congratulations 
Our 2012 Jumpstart Students Graduated Today. 

Each student received a book and certificate this afternoon at a short 

assembly. Thank you Miss Budge for working with the children throughout 

our Jumpstart Program. 

Miss Budge with Veronica, Clayton and Scarlet. 

 

 
 

Intensive Swim School 

Swim School is a whole School activity. Parents are reminded all staff are 

involved in swim school and there will be no staff left at school to supervise 

children not attending swim school. 

Some Permission notes have not been returned. All notes and money need to be 

returned by tomorrow, Friday. 



 

 

Cricket / Football Skills Day - Tuesday, 6th November – 12.30 -2.30pm 

A big thank you to Kathy and Desmond for the skills and new games they 

showed the staff and students. It was hot but a lot of fun. 

The school is looking at holding a Small School Gala day next year. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



  
 

 

At the conclusion of the session Kath presented each student with a cricket 

sample bag. 

 

 
 

 

 



Thank You Woolworths Moree 

Woolworths Moree donated a box of apples for our students. We enjoyed 

having a fruit snack after our cricket / football afternoon. 

 
 

Parents Please Note 

Parents are reminded to contact the school if they have any queries or 

concerns. When information is circling in the community that is ill informed it 

reflects poorly on the whole school community.  If you are unsure of any 

information you receive from a parent or community member please contact the 

school so we can supply the correct information.  

 

Pyjama Party – Sleep over. 

On Friday 16th November the staff will be holding a pyjama party. A permission 

note will be sent home today. Please complete and return to the school by 

Monday. 

 

Canteen 

Thank you to all parents who have offered to assist with canteen. If you are 

unable to assist please contact Lynette 6754949. 
Canteen Roster Term 4 

November      Fri 9
th

  Tracey Baker 

Mon 12
th

   Colene Daley   Fri 16
th

        Liz Hobday   

Mon 19
th

  NO CANTEEN-Swim School Fri 23
rd   

NO CANTEEN-Swim School 

Mon 26
th

  Tracey Baker    Fri 30
th

  Colene Daley 

December  

Mon 3
rd

  Colene Daley   Fri 7
th 

Heidi Johnstone 

Mon 10
th

  Lynette Taunton 

 

Canteen Fruit Term 4 
Fri 9

th
  Tracey Baker 

Fri 16
th

     Liz Hobday       Fri 23
rd   

NO CANTEEN-Swim School 

Fri 30
th

  Lynette Taunton 

December 

Fri 7
th 

Heidi Johnstone 



 

Calendar
Term 4 

November  

 Fri 9th Warialda High Transition Day 

 Wed 14th Assembly 2.30pm 

 Fri 16th Pyjama Party - Sleepover 

 Mon 19th –  Fri 23rd Intensive Swim Program-Warialda Pool 

 Fri 30th   Student Personal Development Day - Whole School 

December 

 Thurs 6th  Presentation Night 

 Mon 10th Last Day of CANTEEN FOR TERM 4 

 Wed 12th Christmas Tree 

 Fri 14th Year 6 Luncheon 

 Wed 19th Last Day Term 2012 

 

 

Assembly 

Wednesday, 14h November 

2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
Moree Little Athletics new season will commence in early March 2013. 

Therefore children wishing to compete in Zone/Region 1, Gala Days and Zone Championships will need to 

register with Little Athletics NSW in the near future to be eligible to enter these events.  Log onto Little 

Athletics NSW for online registrations. 

Upcoming events dates are:   

18/11/2012  Tamworth Gala Day 

25/11/2012  Armidale Gala Day 

8 & 9/ 12/2012 Gunnedah  Zone Championships – Nominations close 10/11/12.  1
st
 4 placings 

progress to Regionals. 

For more information go to Moree Little Athletics website:  www.moreelac.org.au 

 

 

http://www.moreelac.org.au/

